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1st February 2018 
Dear Parents 
 

Sport Relief Danceathon 
 
It is that time of year again where we start thinking about raising money for Sport Relief!  This 
year we are aiming to raise a Sun Academy Bradwell record by holding a 6 hour, whole school 
‘Danceathon’ on Wednesday 21st March. 
 
The Danceathon will begin at 9am and will be non-stop until 3:15pm, with dancing 
happening even during lunchtime and break times.  Each class will dance their way up the 
corridors for their designated dancing slot in the hall, meaning that as a school, we will not stop 
dancing for the whole school day!  The theme for the Danceathon is ‘80’s Disco’ and fancy 
dress for the day is encouraged. 
 
The dancing slots for classes will be as follows: 
 
9:00am - 9:15am  Whole school launch  
9:15am - 9:45am  Nursery 
9:45am - 10:15am  Reception 
10:15am - 10:45am Year 1 
10:45am - 11:15am Year 2 
11:15am - 12:00pm  Year 3  
12:00pm - 12:30pm  KS1 Staff 
12:30pm - 1:00pm  KS2 staff  
1:00pm - 1:45pm  Year 4  
1:45pm - 2:30pm  Year 5  
2:30pm - 3:15pm  Year 6  
 
You are invited to join your child for the Danceathon during their dancing slot in the hall. 
If you wish to participate, please arrive at the main reception at their designated time and you 
can then join your child in the hall as soon as they arrive (just remember to bring your dancing 
shoes!).  
 
You will find a sponsorship form attached to this letter to make raising money for the 
Danceathon as easy as possible.  Please complete the sponsorship form and return all money 
that is raised to school by Wednesday 28th March.  
 

The child that raises the most money will win a free pass for a family of 4 at 
Waterworld where they can have fun and relax after all their dancing!  
 
Let’s get our glow sticks and dancing shoes ready and raise lots of money for Sport Relief.  We 
hope to see you there! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Miss Phillips 
PE and Sports Lead  
Sun Academy Bradwell 


